
   
 

   
 

 
                                               Registered Charity No. 1059281  
  

  
Dear Parents/Carers/Relatives and Friends, 
 
 
Blackwell Primary School are selling Christmas cards and many more items all online this 
year.  
 
The children have all completed their Christmas designs, which are available to purchase and 
be sent direct to you at your home.  
  
Parents can login at www.mychildsart.co.uk by choosing the second-row option, “are you a 
parent / guardian or family friend looking to order a child's artwork”. On the next page click on 
the pink box “Group Order Portals are now open for 2020”. You will then be required to put in 
the following username and password, then follow the very simple instructions: 
 
Username: Blackwell 
Password: 6mN8qwdu 
 
Items available to purchase range from the usual Christmas Cards and Tea Towels, but also 
cover mugs, thank you cards, gift tags, wrapping paper, candles and many more.  
 
For every penny spent the PTA will receive a commission payment up to 20% which will go 
towards much needed funds for the children and the school.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support, hopefully this will be useful to you! 
 
Many thanks 
 
The PTA Team 
 
  
 

                 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/30975488/mychildsart.co.uk?p=eyJzIjoib01seWd5aTBTdHFaMHFmUEtSc0dMcFZKUC1vIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDk3NTQ4OCxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvbXljaGlsZHNhcnQuY28udWtcIixcImlkXCI6XCIxODk4OTA3ZGFmMjA0MDVkOThkYWM2NGEwY2U1NzFlZlwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjY0OTI1OTUzOTQ4MTRlNWM3ZTg1ZjRmOGYyMDFjNzRjZDQ5NDU5OGVcIl19In0

